
In preparation for the Fourth of July 
Fireworks and Community Celebration 
event on Thursday, July 4th, the upper 
portion of Market Street and a portion 
of Greenview Drive and Brookgreen 

Drive will be CLOSED to parking and 
traffic beginning at 2:00 pm on 

Thursday, July 4th.

Please be watchful for road signage on 
Wednesday, July 3rd which designates 

the road closures. The Town of 
Chapel Hill reserves the right to TOW 
any automobiles in unauthorized 
spaces beginning at 5:30 pm on 

Thursday, July 4.


